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May 20, 2020 

The Avon Park and Recreation met remotely at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben 

Chapman, Barbara Littlefield, Steve McCarthy, and Program Director Jen Mayo present.   

 

Minutes from the May 14, 2020 meeting were approved. Minutes from the January 28, 2020 

meeting were tabled until a future meeting. 

 

Fagan Drive Shed 

The board is waiting for the scheduled lentil work to be completed. The board will look into a 

quote for the doors when the lentil work is complete. 

 

Butler Field Update/Signs 

DPW put up the “keep off the grass” signs and will continue with watering on 

weekdays/weekends.  

Jen will get a quote for 2 30” x 30” “no dogs allowed on field” free standing signs for Butler and 

2 12” X 18” fence signs for Noonan Field. 

 

Mills Playground Structure   

Tabled to a future meeting. 

 

 

PBessette
Received



 

Summer Program   

Kathleen Waldron from the Board of Health joined the board to discuss the upcoming Summer 

program. The board and Kathleen discussed many ideas/thoughts/plans on the program and will 

wait for more guidelines to be released from the State/Governor before a plan or decision is 

made. 

Jen will work on a proposal for the Summer Program and will share with the Board prior to the 

next meeting, scheduled for June 10, 2020. 

Discussions 

• Jen will order Mutt Mitt boxes/supplies 

• Jen will talk to Police Chief about removing the 911 boxes 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer Mayo 

Program Director 

Avon Park and Recreation 

 


